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KING GEORGE V SEAHORSE SURVEY    Bulletin 272 Pg.9.  

From PETER TUCKEY, 2 Morrells Close, Didcot OX11 7DJ. 

"I would like to thank those members who have responded to my  
request for information regarding KGV Seahorse's. (17 replies so  
far, listing 568 stamps). 

As I suspected, I am not the only one who has difficulty in  
distinguishing between the first three printings, but please don't  
let this put you off from reporting your copies. Just send in as  
much information as you can, no matter how little you have. The  
more information we receive the more accurate the result of the  
survey will be.  So please keep the information coming. 

Incidentally I have written to, and received a reply from, Ian  
Hamill in New Zealand so we will be pooling all the information we  
get and compiling a list/catalogue of some kind in due course. 

COPESTAKE, HUGHES, CRAMPTON & CO.  Bulletin 257/11-12 & 258/7. 

PHIL BUTCHER can add a few dates from a recent purchase of the 
Copestake Underprint with C/BOX/HC perfin C3400.01. 

This is the 3d Plate 20 (Spray) SG 143, and is postmarked June'81- 
quite late as it went to press on 29-11-78. So maybe they did  
want to show the world that Moore had been eliminated - or was no 
more!!. 

Also Phil has the alternative CHC/BOX (C3195.01) (Fig.14 in Bull.  
257 Pg.13) on the early ½d green SG 164. This again is listed for  
the 1880-84 period. Postmark on this is indecipherable. 

EARLY SLOPER CIRCULAR  Bulletin 272/12 and 273/17-18. 

DAVID SCOTT brings to our notice his article in Bulletin 264 Pg.7- 
12. On page 8 is illustrated a page from an early Sloper Ledger.  
On this page is a short letter written by Joseph Sloper to his  
brother Horace. 

In his article in Bulletin 272, Maurice Harp says it would be  
interesting to compare the note on the early Sloper circular with  
known copies of Sloper's handwriting. David says he is not a hand- 
writing expert but the writing on the circular and that of  
Sloper's letter to his brother Horace appear to be the same. 




